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 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The proposed policy committee substitute for HB 1658 allows an unlicensed laser practitioner to 

perform laser hair removal under the direction of an on-site licensed health professional. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure allows for people to practice laser hair removal under the direction of certain 

licensed health professionals. There is no fiscal impact to the state budget from this measure.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2025 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

